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Extending our AC-119 Gunship Legacy Forever 

One of our Association’s missions is to improve the AC-119s place in history. 

We are so often overlooked being lost behind the AC-47 and AC-130 media 

presence. Here we have a great opportunity to help improve our visibility, and 

place in history. The Association is supporting the AC-119 Plaque Project, at 

the United States Air Force Academy (USAFA). Please check out info at:  

https://www.70seapavilion.com/. Currently, at the SEA Pavilion, there are 

Plaques for the AC-47 and the AC-130, but NOT the AC-119.  Our “Col Mac” is 

now officially the Chair of the "USAFA AC-119 Plaque Committee", he is in 

communication with the other Associates who feel this is a meaningful 

endeavor.  Pictured below shows Spectre plaque, as an example. We need your 

support to make this happen. Col Mac says: “OK you Yankee Air Pirate, You - 

time for you to GET GENEROUS or get off the Pot”. Send your best donation, 

none too big or too small to: 

Steve Mac Isaac 

6449 Coventry Hills Dr NE,  

Rio Rancho, NM 87144.  

 

The memo space on your check should say for AC-119 Gunship Plaque, made 

out to AC-119 Gunship Association. Questions, call Col Mac at 302-249-1499, 

or e-mail colmacmac@mac.com 
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